

TEXAS TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

August 31, 2022

J. Bruce Bugg, Jr. Chairman

Laura Ryan Commissioner

Alvin New Commissioner

Robert C. Vaughn Commissioner The Honorable Juan "Chuy' Hinojosa Texas Senate P.O. Box 12068 Austin, Texas 78711-2068

The Honorable Abel Herrero Texas House of Representatives P.O. Box 2910 Austin, Texas 78768-2910 The Honorable Todd Hunter Texas House of Representatives P.O. Box 2910 Austin, Texas 78768-2910

The Honorable J.M. Lozano Texas House of Representatives P.O. Box 2910 Austin, Texas 78768-2910

Dear Senator Hinojosa, Representatives Hunter, Herrero, and Lozano:

I write to reiterate and affirm to you and the Corpus Christi community the commitment of the Texas Transportation Commission (Commission) and Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) to complete the Harbor Bridge project as quickly as possible while ensuring we see it through safely and with the highest quality standards. While the project has undertaken challenges, the Commission is committed to the current multiparty funding agreement and the public statements by TxDOT leadership that no additional direct costs for project changes and delays will be sought or required from our local governmental partners.

As we move forward, we are committed to keep you and the community engaged and informed. Thank you for your leadership and interest in this important project for your community. If you need to contact me, please contact Katelyn Dwyer at 512-305-9519.

Sincerely,

J. Bruce Bugg, Jr. Chairman

Texas Transportation Commission

cc: The Honorable Greg Abbott, Texas Governor
Texas Transportation Commission
Marc D. Williams, P.E., TxDOT Executive Director
Valente Olivarez, P.E., TxDOT District Engineer, Corpus Christi
Trent W. Thomas, State Legislative Affairs Director, TxDOT

